
From: Cooke, Michelle
Sent: 4/5/2012 7:27:53 PM

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Follow-up gas Oil discussions

Hi Trina- 4/20 works for our team. We assume that PG&E will extend the offer to the 
other parties.

We plan to bring the following team members for this meeting:

Bob Cagen, Darryl Gruen

Travis Foss, Jason Reiger

Pat Berdge

Harvey Morris

Julie Halligan, Michelle Cooke

Michelle

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2012 8:25 AM 
To: Cooke, Michelle 
Subject: Follow-up gas Oil discussions

Hi Michelle,

PG&E would like to follow up on our last, more procedural discussion with CPSD regarding 
resolution of the various pipeline Oils, with a more substantive discussion. We propose a 
meeting with CPSD on Friday, April 20th (time tbd), at PG&E's offices. PG&E also plans to 
invite the other parties we have discussed previously, to this April 20th meeting. If you could 
let me know that this date works for you and the CPUC team you anticipate would attend, we 
will proceed with the other invitations. If you could also please let me know how many people 
from the CPUC will attend, that will help inform the size of room we reserve for this meeting.

Thanks,

SB GT&S 0278479

mailto:TNHc@pge.com


Trina

SB GT&S 0278480


